
CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
CA4410001-Big Basin Water Company 9/25/2023 
 
On 8/25/23 you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used for drinking 
and cooking purposes.   
 
The Big Basin Water Company in conjunction with the State Water Resources Control 
Board, has determined that, through abatement of the health hazard and comprehensive 
testing of the water, your water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your 
tap water or for you to consume bottled water. 
 
For more information call: 
 
Water Utility contacts:  
 
CSWR-California. Toll phone number 866-860-3617. E-mail is 
support@cswrcalifornia.uoc.com 
 
SWRCB Division of Drinking Water - Monterey District (831) 655-6939 
 
Local Environmental Health Jurisdiction: Santa Cruz County Environmental Health (831) 
454-2022 
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